NEWSLETTER

TAKING OUT THE RUBBISH

Last Saturday, the Bureau continued its
mission to make Glossop a clean and safe
place. In the past, the town has struggled
with littering. But, equipped with bin bags
and litter pickers, our small team of
volunteers made a huge and appreciated
impact on easing the issue. Fuelled by the
local company, Bakes and Butties, our team
of volunteers had a hugely successful
morning. Despite only spending an hour on
their cleaning mission, volunteers collected
over six bags of rubbish off the Glossop
streets.

The team welcomes anyone who wants to
get involved and make a difference in their
local community. The volunteers meet every
third Saturday of the month, at 10 am,
outside the Bureau. All ages are welcome,
and equipment is provided. It's a great way
to make friends and positively
contribute to the environment.
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If you would like to know more about this,
please contact by calling 01457 865722 or
email info@the-bureau.org.uk

Meet a volunteer...

Luke began volunteering for the Bureau in
October 2022. Before volunteering, he
worked as a freelance writer and as a
teaching assistant. He has recently
embarked on a new adventure working in a
digital marketing department of a school in
Lancashire.

TEXT

SCAN WITH YOUR PHONE GLOSSOP TO GIVE

TO DONATE

TO

70450

£2

Texts will cost the donation amount plus one standard network rate message.



High Peak Mental Health
Helpline and Support

0800 028 0077

A freephone service available to everyone living in
Derbyshire - both young people and adults.
Open 24 hours a day,
seven days a week.

.’ ‘I

MERO
-P....;!'.' X Q_-".., :

SCAN ME TO DOWNLOAD OUR GUIDE
COULD YOUR WORKPLACE BE THE

EXPERIENCE SOMEONE NEEDS?
The Bureau is looking to work with local employers to
offer meaningful trial employment to our clients, at no

cost to participating organisations.
BENEFITS

CLIENTS EMPLOYERS

Meaningful Experience Community Engagement
Confidence Offer Unique Opportunities
New Opportunities Potential New Employee

Potential References

Work With A Local Charity
Make A Difference

Community
Wellbeing

Tameside & Glossop

www.the-bureau.org.uk
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Integrated Care Tameside and Glossop

Clinical Commissioning Group

We need volunteers to support people on their shopping
trips, accompanying clients to the shops and carrying their
purchases for them.

We want to create a sense of capability and independence
for those folks who have struggled during lockdown.

Volunteers can then come back and have a brew and a
natter, play some games, and have fun!

If you're free on a Monday afternoon, get in touch!

01457 865722
fi@the-bureau.org.uk
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Keep someone warm this
October

Knitters and Crocheters needed

If you love knitting or crocheting why not use
those valuable skills and make a difference?

The Bureau is looking for volunteers to make
essential clothing items to help those struggling
with the cost of living. Items we are desperately
in need of are blankets, shawls, hats, scarves,
gloves, and baby shawls and blankets.

If this sounds like you, please call 01457
865722 or email fi@the-bureau.org.uk

Reception Volunteers Needed

Duties include:
- Answering the phone
- Passing on messages
- Taking car scheme request details
- Answering the door
- Giving our visitors, clients and
volunteers a warm welcome!

Full training will be given. Volunteering
looks great on your CV, and is a
worthwhile pastime for anyone with time
on their hands.

Does this ring your bell?
Call us: 01457 865 722
e-mail: fi@the-bureau.org.uk
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working for our community

Bank House,
22 Henry Street
Glossop, SK13 8BW

@Glossop_Bureau



